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We all want safer communities, but SB243 misses the mark. It creates legal traps for 

people who follow the law while doing little to address the actual drivers of gun 

violence, like illegal trafficking, mental health crises and domestic abuse. This will 

create a confusing patchwork of rules where carrying legally in one area could make 

you a felon in another. Taking rights away from Oregonians is never the right answer. 


